
 

GORDIE HOWE INTERNATIONAL BRIDGE  
PUBLIC INFORMATION MEETING 
____________________________________________________________ 
 
The Project 
Windsor-Detroit Bridge Authority (WDBA) is moving forward with the delivery of the Gordie 
Howe International Bridge project including the US and Canadian Ports of Entry and the 
interchange to Interstate-75. Construction and operations of the bridge will ensure economic 
growth and investment in both the United States and Canada.  

Involving the Public 
You are invited to attend a Public Participation Activity on Wednesday, December 6, 2017, in 
Detroit, Michigan to learn about the current activities underway on the project. This meeting is 
open house-format with presentations scheduled throughout.  

 

PUBLIC INFORMATION MEETING 
 

Wednesday, December 6, 2017 
Historic Fort Wayne  

6325 W. Jefferson Avenue  
Detroit, MI 48209 

3:00 p.m. – 7:00 p.m.  
 

Presentation Times: 3:30 p.m. and 5:45 p.m. 
 

 
Find Out More 
To join the online mailing list and receive updates, visit www.wdbridge.ca. Follow us on twitter 
at: twitter.com/GordieHoweBrg. 
 
 For more information, please contact: 
 Windsor-Detroit Bridge Authority (WDBA)  
 100 Ouellette Avenue, Suite 400  
 Windsor, ON  N9A 6T3 
 1-519-946-3038 
 info@wdbridge.com  
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